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POSTPONEMENT NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING 

 The Annual Membership Meeting of the 

UPPER SURFACE CREEK 

DOMESTIC WATER USERS ASSOCIATION 

will be  

POSTPONED FROM DECEMBER 2021  

TO MARCH 15, 2022 

DUE TO COVID-19 PANDEMIC 

Deborah Christner, President 

Amber McPherson, Secretary-Treasurer 
 

After much deliberation, the Board of Directors determined that due to COVID-19 case surges, it was in 

the best interest of the members to postpone the annual meeting for 2021. There are several factors that 

contributed to this decision. USCDWUA does not want to be responsible for increased COVID-19 cases. 

There is concern of members not wanting to attend a December meeting due to COVID-19 concerns thus 

we would not have a quorum and would have to reschedule. The cost of rescheduling an annual meeting 

would be an unnecessary expense to the members. 

The 2021 Annual Meeting will be March 15, 2022, at the Grand Mesa Arts Center in Cedaredge, CO. 

Notices and proxies will be sent out in February 2022. 

Wishing you a happy and safe Holiday Season and New Year! 

For the Board of Directors, 

 

 

      

Amber McPherson, Secretary-Treasurer 


